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Dear Enfield Council

Response to the Draft Local Pian Reg 18 Consuitation 2021

Thank you for the Opportunity to respond to this important consultation.

landscape asset. The loss of these sites would cause permanent harm not only to the Green Beit,
but also to the very character of the borough. Vicarage Farm is crossed by the Merryhills Way
footpath, much-used by Enfield residents and others for exercise and relaxation and the physical and
mental health attributes of the footpath would be destroyed by development. The farmiland could
be put back into productive use growing local food for [ocal people. Crews Hill is equally important
to the borough and should not be destroyed. its garden centres and other businesses provide
employment and a resource for people from Enfield and beyond. Instead of losing Crews Hill for

The comments provided in this Tesponse to the consultation are my own views,

Regards



